
July 8, 2012 

Doug Shoemaker, Superintendent 

Indiana Yearly Meeting 

4715 N. Wheeling Ave. 

Muncie, IN 47304 

Dear Doug: 

We at Liberty Friends Meeting, at our monthly meeting for business on July 8, 2012, had another 
discussion regarding the changes in Indiana Yearly Meeting and the reconfiguration process. Even 

though we have corresponded our feelings before, we want to reiterate them again as we approach 

yearly meeting sessions this month. 

Our meeting has approved yearly meeting "B" and know that we can and will align ourselves with that 

yearly meeting. We are excited for the future of IYM, and are very glad that those meetings, like West 
Richmond Meeting, can worship and align themselves with another yearly meeting ("A”) that more fits 

their beliefs and desires. We wish those meetings associating themselves with ”A" the best in their 
future endeavors as they work towards creating another structured yearly meeting. 

We are thankful for the hard work of those in leadership positions in IYM, and as always, will continue to 
offer our prayer support to them. You all are doing a wonderful job! 

In His Name, 

|nis Sizelove, Clerk 

Liberty Monthly Meeting


